
 

 

24 DECEMBER 2024  

Cyber Incident Update 

Glenorchy City Council has not detected any further unauthorised activity on its 
information technology systems following an initial incident earlier this month which 
was detected and triggered an investigation. 

Council will continue working with relevant authorities and its provider as required, 
although the initial incident appears to be contained.  

Council takes the security of its IT systems and the data it holds extremely seriously. 
The incident was investigated as a matter of priority along with isolation of the affected 
system to prevent any further activity.  

Accordingly, we will continue to closely monitor our systems to provide the very best 
protection against cyber threats. 
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